COPY.
Llopd's  Register of Shipping,

- 71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

Eneclosure . 7th June, 1932,

Dear Sirs,

Reverting to yomr freeboard report No.88168 and
to my letter of the 14th Harch last relative to the steamer
"HOMESIDE", I have to asequaint yéu that an assignment letter
has today been forwarded to the Soclety's Surveyors at Cardiff
in respect of this ship as it is understood that the Convention
requirements will be carried out and the freeboard marks cut
in and verified on her arrival at that port.

I may add that the Cardiff Surveyors are being
requested to render an account to the Owners or their Agents
and to credit the fee to yowr port.

I think it well to enclose for yow information
a copy of the assigmment letter which is being forwarded to the
Omers in this case.

I am, Dear Sirs,
“Yours faithfully,

r,



